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Speed up the execution of important database queries by making good choices about which indexes to create. Choose correct index types for different
scenarios. Avoid indexing pitfalls that can actually have indexes hurting performance rather than helping. Maintain indexes so as to provide consistent
and predictable query response over the lifetime of an application. Expert Oracle Indexing and Access Paths is about the one database structure at the
heart of almost all performance concerns: the index. Database system performance is one of the top concerns in information technology today.
Administrators struggle to keep up with the explosion of access and activity driven by the proliferation of computing into everything from phones to
tablets to PCs in our increasingly connected world. At the heart of any good-performing database lies a sound indexing strategy that makes appropriate
use of indexing, and especially of the vendor-specific indexing features on offer. Few databases fully exploit the wealth of data access mechanisms
provided by Oracle. Expert Oracle Indexing and Access Paths helps by bringing together information on indexing and how to use it into one blissfully
short volume that you can read quickly and have at your fingertips for reference. Learn the different types of indexes available and when each is best
applied. Recognize when queries aren’t using indexes as you intend. Manage your indexing for maximum performance. Confidently use the In Memory column
store feature as an alternate access path to improve performance. Let Expert Indexing in Oracle Database 12c be your guide to deep mastery of the most
fundamental performance optimization structure in Oracle Database. Explains how indexes help performance, and sometimes hinder it too Demystifies the
various index choices so that you can chose rightly Describes the database administration chores associated with indexes Demonstrates the use of the In
Memory column store as an alternate access path to the data What You Will Learn Create an overall indexing strategy to guide your decisions Choose the
correct indexing mechanisms for your applications Manage and maintain indices to avoid degradation and preserve efficiency Take better advantage of
underused index types such as index-organized tables Choose the appropriate columns to index, with confidence Blend partitioning and materialized views
into your indexing strategy Who This Book Is For All levels of database administrators and application developers who are struggling with the database
performance and scalability challenge. Any database administrator involved with indexing, which is any database administrator period, will appreciate
the wealth of advice packed into this gem of a book.
An introduction to marketing concepts, strategies and practices with a balance of depth of coverage and ease of learning. Principles of Marketing keeps
pace with a rapidly changing field, focussing on the ways brands create and capture consumer value. Practical content and linkage are at the heart of
this edition. Real local and international examples bring ideas to life and new feature 'linking the concepts' helps students test and consolidate
understanding as they go. The latest edition enhances understanding with a unique learning design including revised, integrative concept maps at the
start of each chapter, end-of-chapter features summarising ideas and themes, a mix of mini and major case studies to illuminate concepts, and critical
thinking exercises for applying skills.
Discover everything you’ve ever wanted to know about marijuana all in one place with this authoritative A-to-Z guide to cannabis! What’s a wake and
bake? Who is Mitch Hedberg? What does Louisa May Alcott have to do with cannabis? And what exactly is the difference between a bong and a bubbler? Now
you can “weed” all about it and find all the answers and more with this entertaining and updated edition of Weedopedia, your guide to everything
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marijuana—from the best movies to watch while high to cannabis slang and terminology. Whether you’re interested in learning more about all things
marijuana, or if you want something entertaining to read while enjoying a toke, this book is the one-stop-shop for all your weed-related needs.
This book closes the gap for beginners who want to study the Amharic language and had difficulties in finding the right grammar for this purpose: The
first grammar of Amharic, the national language of Ethiopia, was published by Hiob Ludolf in 1698. The Amharic grammar published by Praetorius in 1879
is based on Amharic religious texts and on scattered material, usually composed by missionaries. A milestone in the study of Amharic is Marcel Cohen's
Traite de langue amharique (1936), but this grammar, too is not completely suited for beginners since the author's generalizations are at times aimed at
linguists. The grammar that comes closest to the concept of a beginner's grammar is that of C.H. Dawkin (1960), yet this grammar is extremely short,
does not give examples and does not introduce the student to the intricacies of the language.The new book gives all the grammatical forms and the
sentences of the present grammar in Amharic script and in phonetic transcription. The illustrative examples have a free and a literal translation. This
procedure should likewise prove to be useful for the Semitist as well as for the general linguist.
Discover simple ways to incorporate more whole foods into your daily diet using a blender with this gorgeous cookbook featuring 200 delicious recipes
and more than fifty full-color photos—the first widely available cookbook from the Vitamix brand. Recently known primarily to professional chefs, over
the past decade the Vitamix blender has become one of the most sought after kitchen appliances in home kitchens. Now, Vitamix has created a gorgeous
companion cookbook to help you enjoy the benefits of a whole foods diet. Here are more than 200 simple, scrumptious, easy-to-prepare recipes that use a
blender—most taking less than thirty minutes. The chefs at Vitamix believe that the only way to make lasting, healthy changes to your diet is to enjoy
the food you eat. With The Vitamix Cookbook they’ve created mouthwatering food you’ll want everyday: breakfast and brunch, including smoothies,
breakfast mains (muffins, breads and scones), pancakes, waffles, egg dishes soups and sides (amazingly, the Vitamix heats the soup while blending it,
making it table ready in less than ten minutes!) entrees, including wraps and sandwiches, burgers, pizza, pasta, poultry, meat and seafood sauces and
dressings drinks, including nut milks, juices, and even cocktails desserts, including sorbets, ice creams, milkshakes and baked desserts Throughout The
Vitamix Cookbook, you’ll find helpful sidebars with inspiring stories of people who have improved their health using their Vitamix, as well as tips for
a nutritious whole foods diet.
Expert Indexing in Oracle Database 11g is about the one database structure at the heart of almost all performance concerns: the index. Database system
performance is one of the top concerns in information technology today. Administrators struggle to keep up with the explosion of access and activity
driven by the proliferation of computing into everything from phones to tablets to PCs in our increasingly connected world. At the heart of any goodperforming database lies a sound indexing strategy that makes appropriate use of indexing, and especially of the vendor-specific indexing features on
offer. Few databases fully exploit the wealth of data access mechanisms provided by Oracle. Expert Indexing in Oracle Database 11g helps by bringing
together information indexing and how to use it into one, convenient and blissfully short volume that you can read quickly and have at your fingertips
for reference. Learn the different types of indices available and when each is best applied. Recognize when queries aren’t using indices as you intend.
Manage your indexing for maximum performance. Let Expert Indexing in Oracle Database 11g be your guide to deep mastery of the most fundamental
performance optimization structure in Oracle Database. Explains how indices work, how they help, and how they hinder Demystifies the various index
choices Describes the database administration chores associated with indices
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